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REPORT OF THE VICE-
PRESIDENT (STUDENT LIFE) 
20 OCTOBER 2016 

CLUBS 

 The Vice-President Operations and I sent out locker applications for clubs last week and 
have allocated the first round lockers to clubs. Decisions were made based on the 
necessities clubs indicated in their applications; unfortunately we were not able to grant 
all clubs access to club locker space. 

 Had a meeting with Tim Wilfong to discuss the next steps for the Co-Curricular Record 
for SSMU Clubs. We are looking at ways to recognize club members for their 
involvement on the CCR and Tim had a lot of ideas as to how this could be 
accomplished. 

 The Club Committee had its first meeting on Monday, October 17th. Please see the Club 
Committee Report to Council for more details. 

SSMU SERVICES 

 Services Summit will be taking place on Saturday, October 22nd in the SSMU Ballroom. 

 Met with Midnight Kitchen to discuss some changes to their proposed referendum 
question. Vice-President Finance reached out to Musician’s Collective via email to 
discuss their proposed referendum question. 

 Services Review Committee had its first meeting on Wednesday, October 19th. 

INDEPENDENT STUDENT GROUPS 

 CKUT Board of Directors met on Tuesday, October 18th. We discussed the Funding 
Drive and the Referendum; be sure to check them both out on Facebook and ask me if 
you have any questions! 

 QPIRG’s independent referendum is also taking place; keep an eye out for that. 

 ECOLE’s Annual General Meeting took place on October 18th. CKUT Annual General 
Meeting will be held at the end of November. 
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MENTAL HEALTH 

 The Mental Health panel: The State of Mental Health at McGill will be taking place 
October 24th in MP from 6 PM-8 PM. Stop by for great conversation and light 
refreshments! 

 The Outreach and the Advocacy Mental Health committees have both been formed and 
have started meeting. 

STUDENT SERVICES 

 Students have been invited to vote on the new Mental Health space design in the Brown 
Building for this week only. See information here: 
http://www.mcgill.ca/studentservices/wellnessvote. 

FAMILY CARE 

 SQ 

MISCELLANEOUS 

 The Experiential Learning Network had a meeting on Wednesday, October 19th; will 

report on this orally at council. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Elaine Patterson, 

Vice-President (Student Life) 


